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11/01/23 
 
 
To: Hamburg Township Board 
From: Tony Randazzo 
 
Re:  DPW Pay for On Call Position 
 
 
 We’ve been trying to hire new workers for the part time on-call only DPW Tech position 
for over six months now, to no avail. To help entice potential applicants, I suggest we increase 
the hourly rate by $5.00 per hour. The budget impact of this adjustment will be minimal as the 
personnel in this position have only averaged around 150 hours per year. This is further mitigated 
by the fact that we will save money by reducing overtime for our full-time workers as well as 
lessening burnout and fatigue from the extra on-call work.  

The proposed hourly rate will increase to $32.59 from $27.59 per hour with this change. 
We will also be removing this on call position from the salary study spreadsheet as it would cause 
the position to increase in grade.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


